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Questions? 

Contact the Construction Hotline 714.378.2965 
or email ConstructionHotline@ocsan.gov 
Follow us @OCSanDistrict 

 

 

Construction Alert – August 2022 

OC SAN 
HEADQUARTERS 
PROJECT 

Sidewalk Closure 

Aug 2022 – Sept 2022 

 

All dates and times are subject to 
change due to operational factors or 
inclement weather. 

 

UPCOMING SIDEWALK CLOSURE 

The sidewalk on Ellis Avenue, between Bandilier Circle and Pacific Street, 
will be closed starting as early as August 8, 2022. The pedestrian detour 
route is Mt. Langley Street, Spencer Avenue, and Pacific Street.  

 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
Underground utility work will require the closure of the sidewalk. 
Construction work will occur during the nighttime hours, Monday – Friday 
9 p.m. – 5 a.m.  The sidewalk will be closed 24/7.  
 

BACKGROUND 
Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) is constructing of a new
administrative headquarters building in the City of Fountain Valley. 

The project includes a new 3-story office building, surface parking, and 
pedestrian bridge over Ellis Avenue to the OC San Plant No. 1 facility. 
 

MORE INFORMATION 
Visit www.ocsan.gov/Headquarters for details about this project. 
 

About Us 
OC San is a public agency that 
provides wastewater 
collection, treatment, and 
recycling services for 
approximately 2.6 million 
people in central and 
northwest Orange County. OC 
San operates two facilities – 
Reclamation Plant No. 1 in 
Fountain Valley and Treatment 
Plant No. 2 in Huntington 
Beach – and treats more than 
180 million gallons of 
wastewater each day. 


